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DUKE ENDOWMENT CLINICAL SCHOLARSHIPS: Medical students at the four medical
schools in North and South Carolina (Duke, Bowman-Gray, UNC, and MCSC) who
have completed their initial clinical training are eligible to apply for ome
of seventy $600 scholarships for two (2) months of clinical experience and
instruction, either as a preceptee with an individual physician, or as an
extern at a community hospital, No academic credit is given, Complete
literature and application forms are available at the reserve book desk at

the medical school library, Further questions should be addressed to Mrs,
Ellen Bivins, ext, 8314,

DAVISON SOCIETY EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEETING: There will be a short meeting of
the Davison Soclety Executive Council, Wednesday, December 15, 1971 at 7:30
p.n, in Room 226, Baker House,

DAVISON SOCIETY DIRECTORY: The Annual Davison Soclety Directory listing
names, addresses, phone numbers, etec, of Duke Medical Students has been
distributed via mail boxes, Our thanks to Debbie Haan for a great job!

U.S. NAVAL HOSPITAL: Any medical student who is interested in the U,S, NAVY
please note that a member of the Duke house staff is arranging a two day
visit to the U, S, Naval Hospital in Portsmouth, Va, This is a Navy teaching
hospital and there will be opportunities to talk to Navy house staff, at-
tendings, and chiefs of services about medical education, careers and satis-
fying military obligation in the U, §, Navy, We will leave Friday morning,
January 14, 1972 from Duke and return to Durham the next day, Your only ex-
penses will be for food and drink (we intend to attend Happy Hour at the of-
ficer's club), There is NO obligation to the Navy in accepting this offer
and no attermpt will be made to have you "Sign on the line," This is just an
offer to allow those of you who may be interested in the Navy a first hand
look, If interested, please contact Doug Lloyd at Box 3353 or at 682-2787
or 684-5314, Names are needed by the end of December,




